
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms Alison Cramer, 

SIGBI Edinburgh 2024 - Conference Chair, 

Soroptimist International Great Britain and Ireland, 

 

 

  

The King was pleased to receive your kind message of loyal 

greetings on behalf of the Members of Soroptimist International, Great 

Britain and Ireland, sent on the occasion of your 90th Annual Federation 

Conference, which is being held from today in Edinburgh. 

 

His Majesty much appreciates your thoughtfulness in writing 

and was heartened to learn of the conference's theme, “Standing Up 

for Women and Girls,” as well as the important work being done by 

your organisation to advocate for and improve the lives of women and 

girls, both locally and globally. 

 

As you gather at the Assembly Rooms in Edinburgh this 

weekend, The King sends his warmest good wishes to all present for a 

most memorable and successful conference. 

 

PRIVATE SECRETARY 

 

1st to 3rd November, 2024. 

 


